Buildings & Grounds Report

B&G had a busy year with maintenance and renovations. This year we spent a lot of time working on the pavilion and concession. We were sad to not have the concession stand completely finished this season. We were delayed for various reasons (some out of our control) and by the time we had the new door and sinks installed we had already gone through a good chunk of summer. There is a short punch list of items to complete before we can apply for health inspection but the plan is to work on that now and apply over the next few months so we can be ready for next season! Big thanks to the Corbett family for their help sprucing up the facility this year and installing the lovely lights in the Pavilion. We were also glad to finally get new sand for the volleyball courts in the Spring! Over the winter we hope to keep painting and working on refreshing our club. We thank everyone for their patience as we work to keep our club running beautifully. 

